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Written by Editor 

You wouldn't think it would be that common to get a mission during one of our 
monthly team meetings, but it seems to happen every year or so. Ten minutes into 
our meeting on July 6th we got a call for a stranded hiker in hot conditions on a trail 
above the Candy Store on the Ortega Highway above Elsinore. We wrapped up the 
meeting and headed out for the mission, but the missing hiker was located just as we 
were getting ready to deploy into the field. We were pleased that the hiker was safe 
and also pleased not to have to hike in 85 degree weather at 9 p.m. 

RMRU team members present: Paul Caraher, Glenn Henderson, Roger May, 
Frank Snider, and Gwenda Yates. 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

      


